Feedback Request for Student Exchange
Program

Dear [Participant's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As you have recently participated in our Student Exchange
Program, we would like to hear your thoughts and experiences.

Your feedback is invaluable to us, as it will help us improve the program for future participants.
Please take a few minutes to answer the following questions:

What were your expectations before joining the program?
How well did the program meet your expectations?

What did you enjoy the most about your experience?
Were there any challenges you faced during the program?
Do you have any suggestions for improvements?

orwdPE

Please reply to this email with your responses by [Date]. Thank you for your time and input!
Best regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Organization Name]
[Contact Information]



